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Minutes of the Village of Algonquin 
Liquor Commission Hearing 

Held in Village Board Room on September 6, 2022 
_________________________________________________________ 

 
CALL TO ORDER:  Liquor Commissioner Debby Sosine called the hearing to order at 7:10 pm and requested 
Village Clerk, Fred Martin to call the roll.  
Commission Members Present: Brian Dianis, Jerrold Glogowski, Laura Brehmer, Bob Smith and Maggie 
Auger. (Quorum established)   
Commission Members Absent: John Spella (Arrived at 7:12 p.m.) 
 
Staff in Attendance: Tim Schloneger, Village Manager; John Bucci, Police Chief; Bob Mitchard, Public Works 
Director; Jason Shallcross, Community Development Director; and Village Attorney Kelly Cahill were present.    
 
The hearing is held on complaints filed against the following license holders for alleged violation of 
Chapter 33, Liquor Control and Liquor Licensing, of the Algonquin Municipal Code and applicable 
sections of the Illinois Compiled Statutes: 
 
1.  Valpari Inc., (dba) Creekside Tap, 7 S. Main Street, Algonquin 
Pled guilty, accepted fine of $1,000 fine, Plus Administrative and Court Fees.  Three (3) servers are to attend 
the Basset class being held at Algonquin Police Department 
 
2.  World Food Enterprises, LLC., (dba) Deli 4 You, 1601 S Randall Road, Algonquin 
Continued to September 20, 2022 
 
3.  Iron Horse Bar & Grill, Inc., 3965 W. Algonquin Road, Algonquin 
Pled guilty, accepted fine of $1,000 fine, Plus Administrative and Court Fees.  Three (3) servers are to attend 
the Basset class being held at Algonquin Police Department 
 
4.  HBJ Corp., (dba) Twisted Rose, 1130 S. Main Street, Algonquin 
Pled guilty, accepted fine of $1,000 fine, Plus Administrative and Court Fees.  Two (2) servers are to attend the 
Basset class being held at Algonquin Police Department 
 
(PLEASE NOTE: A COURT REPORTER WAS PRESENT TO TAKE VERBATIUM MINUTES) 

 
Let the record show that Commission Member Spella joined the hearing at 7:12 pm 

 
ADJOURNMENT: There being no further business, it was moved by Spella, seconded by Auger, to adjourn 
the Liquor Commission Hearing at 7:37 p.m.  
 
 
 
Submitted: _________________________________ 
                      Fred Martin, Village Clerk 
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